MHQG Board Meeting 1/19/23
Meeting started at 6:30 by Marie Anderson

Members present: Marie Anderson, Denise Bush, Ann Marie Rears, Julie Hale, Susan
Ainsworth-Smith, Delleen Kompkoff, Barb Junor

The Ludeman’s will be doing a trunk show at the February member’s meeting.

We are in need of more outreach quilts for the Mt Hood Legacy Hospital. Typical sizes are
40x60 (kids) and 50x70 (adults). The 50x70 size is a good size for the women’s shelter.

At the February meeting Susan will talk about longarming quilts. Ann Marie will talk about
quilting on a domestic machine and about being a non profit organization that gives back to the
community to keep that status with the IRS.

The improv class with Robin o’'Neil is Sat Jan. 21st 2023, 9:00 am at the Elks club. 18 people
signed up. Susan and Debbie to get things from the storage to help set up.

We are looking for a speaker with experience with EPP or FPP for a future meeting.

Bookmarks - a few more changes need to be made, finalized, and sent to print, 500 bookmarks,
to be done by Shirley Workman and Deb O’Donell.

We need someone to be a dependable show-and-share photographer who can be at every
meeting. There will be guidelines for showing the quilts in a way that the person who made the
quilt will also be in the photo. Hold the quilts taut on the stage then hold over the edge of the
stage next to the quilt maker for the photo.

There will not be door prizes for zoom attendees. For a door prize you must attend in person.

Committees needed for National Quilting Day, Saturday March 18th 2023 - will be put in the
February newsletter by Marie. This is held at the Church. Bring your own lunch and soft
beverage.

Need a person to head up the July parking lot sale in the church parking lot.

Guild contract with the church runs from October through July with contract negotiations
beginning in May. Entertaining ideas for a possible change in location if necessary. Elk’s Club is
an option. The 2024 Quilt Show should be part of the negotiations.

Annual Board Meeting will be 2/4/23 from noon to 4 at the Church, room 213. No charge. The
meeting will be mostly regarding the budget.
Susan will run the February member’s meeting after the vote has been taken.

Marie ended the meeting at 7:50
Denise Bush, MHQG Secretary



